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Perry, Anita 

From: VVhite, John 

Sent: 01 August 2008 08:02 

To: Perry, Anita 

Subject: Mrs Gregory 

Hi! 

She has sent in her contact details below. 

Best wishes 

Please can you add them to the contact list 

Sent: 31 July 2008 21:09 

To: White, John 
~ubject: Hospital 

Dear Mr White 

I have thought about everything that was discussed today, and thank you for your time a patience with my 
lack of knowledge regarding this case. 

As I am sure you understand, I am finding this a difficult time as I have not been in constant contact with the 
other families, and the only information I have received is the general letters posted to the contact list. I 
thought that when the police closed the case that would be it, so was very shocked when I received letters 
from Field Fisher Waterhouse, (I do not even understand who they are, or their purpose) and then finding 
out about the inquests. I realise the time has come where I have to face this, so the impact this has on me is 
seven years of blanking it out. Therefore, I really hope a conclusion is reach this year. 

I would like you to represent my self and more importantly my lovely little nan at the inquests and agree it is 
important to stand as a group, even if we have a variety of reasons to look for closure. My problem is 
financial, I am only able to proceed if we/I am granted legal aid. I also forgot to give you my address, as a 
’ot of communication has gone to my previous address (moved in dec 2006!). Please forward to me the legal 

’~id form and anything else I need to complete. 

I have informed the coroner’s office that I will be attending the hearing on the 14th August. 

Many thanks and have a great holiday. 

Yours faithfully 

Pauline Gregory 

Code A 

01/08/2008 


